
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 
14th July 2017 

Our Summer Term “Value for life” is Forgiveness 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y6 Leavers – All Saints Church Service 

On Monday 17th July at 2.30pm, everyone is invited to wish our Year 6 leavers a fond 

farewell and best wishes for the future at this Y6 led church service. 

 

 

 

 

 

Snapchat 

As I’m sure you are aware Snapchat’s latest update, from June 2017, is a location-

sharing feature called Snap Map. Thinkuknow - the education programme of CEOP - 

has created a guide for parents and carers to help them understand the functions and 

features of Snapchat and ways to help young people stay safe while using it. Click on 

the link below for more help and information 

http://parentinfo.org/article/snapchat-a-parents-guide. 

 

RHS Flower Show – Tatton 2017 

As many of you will be aware, we have taken part in this year’s Royal Horticultural Society 

Flower Show at Tatton Park. The Glazebury School garden has finally been completed this 

week.  We would like to thank all the volunteers from our school staff, governors and 

gardening club parents and families for helping us to achieve this school project and also 

helping to run the site during show days.  

Judging takes place on Tuesday 18th July, we will let everyone know the outcome by the end 

of Tuesday, we are all holding our breath in anticipation! 

 

 

 

 

Last day of term is Wednesday 19th July, school will be open until 

3:15pm and After School Club will be open as usual until 6pm. 

We will be back to school on Tuesday 5th September.  

We hope you all have a happy and healthy summer holidays! 

 

 

Goodbye & Good luck 

I’m sure you are all aware we have staff that are moving on at the end of the summer term. I’m 

sure you would like to join us in thanking them for their service to the school and wish them 

well for the future. 

Year 6 Leavers 

We also would like to wish our amazing year 6 every success at their chosen high 
schools. 

 

http://parentinfo.org/article/snapchat-a-parents-guide


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

       

 

 

Whole school attendance so far this academic year is 96% 

                Glazebury School attendance target is 97.5%   

 

 

 

 

Miss Moore - Reception attendance 95.7% 

Mr. Snelson - Year 1 attendance    96.1% 

Mr Snelson - Year 2 attendance  96.2% 

Mrs Goman - Year 3 attendance  98.2% 

Mrs. Goman - Year 4 attendance  94.6% 

Mrs. George - Year 5 attendance  96.6% 

Mrs George - Year 6 attendance  94.6% 

Merit Award 
Emma Lynch 

Great contributions in Class 1! 

Harry Barnes 

An excellent attitude towards his 

learning in Literacy 

All of Class 4 

Being a great class to teach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Learning Behaviour 
Gabby Bowers 

Her resilience when clay-

modelling 

Sophia Watkinson 

Always having a positive attitude 

towards work! 

Lily Jones 

Being a positive role to all, 

Always! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Star Award 

Emily-Jay, Jay, Amber, Alfie B, Isla, Lila, Sam W, 

Seth, Hope, Milli, Megan, Nathan, Junior A-H, 

Lily, Emmie, Bethan, Chloe, Tyler, Faith R, 

William W, Sam B, Gabriella F, Stanley, Daniel C 

Be the best you can be! 


